
 
 

 

 

 

15th April 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

Parent App 

 

Huge thank you to everyone who has downloaded the parent app. 

 

Just to confirm, anyone who wishes to reply via the app, please note that this should 

be for used for attendance queries only.  All other school queries (trips/uniform and 

behaviour etc) need to be directed to the main school office via telephone until 

further notice.  

 

Any replies to the app for anything other than attendance, will not be monitored or 

actioned. 

 

Many thanks and hope that you are all enjoying the new parent app. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

Lauren Bower 

Business Manager 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


